
Customer notice 

We filed a request with the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission (SDPUC) for 
approval of a $0.00053 per kilowatt-hour increase to our Energy Efficiency Partnership 
(EEP) Cost Recovery Rider. This rider allows us to recover costs associated with energy-
efficiency programs and education for our South Dakota customers.  

The filing can be found at https://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2025/.   

Customers may join with 24 others to file written objections to this increase and request 
the SDPUC suspend the rate and hold a public hearing on the filing. 

For more information, contact us at 800-257-4044 or visit otpco.com. 
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